
 

 

 

 
Public Service Announcement 

ᑭᒃᑯᑐᐃᓐᓇᕐᓄᑦ ᑐᓴᕋᑦᓴᐃᑦ ᐊᑐᐃᓐᓇᐃᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑐᑦ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ www.gov.nu.ca. 

Public Service Announcements are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Kavamatkunnin Tuhaqtitaujukhat hailihimajun Inuktitut, Qablunaatun, Inuinnaqtun Uiuitullu uvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les messages d’intérêt public sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 

 

Communications 

Seeking feedback on European Union Seal Ban 

Start Date:   July 11, 2024 
End Date:   August 7, 2024 
Nunavut-wide 45 sec 

 

Have you been impacted by the European Union (EU) Seal Ban of 2009? Do you have 

an opinion on the ban on international trade of seal and walrus products? 
 

The EU is currently reviewing their regulations and is seeking feedback from the public. 

While the regulation has an exemption for Inuit and Indigenous seal products, it still has 

a monumental impact on our economy and livelihoods. 

The Government of Nunavut, in collaboration with the Government of Northwest 

Territories will be submitting an official response to the EU. This is an opportunity for 

Nunavummiut to have your voices heard. We strongly encourage Nunavummiut to 

submit your written opinions through the EU’s online portal. 

To submit an audio or video response, please contact edt@gov.nu.ca. For more 
information, please visit the Government of Nunavut’s website.  

 
The deadline to submit your response is August 7, 2024. 

 
### 

Media Contact: 

Weichien Chan 
Manager, Communications 
Department Economic Development and Transportation 
867-975-7818 
edt@gov.nu.ca 
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